April 18, 2007

Edward Adelson, Associate Executive Dean

Federation of the Colleges of the Arts and Sciences

186 University Hall

CAMPUS

Dear Ed:

The College of the Arts Curriculum Committee met on April 5, 2007, discussed, voted, and unanimously recommends the following minor proposal, the Minor in Video Arts.  As well, the College of the Arts Advisors rigorously reviewed the minor to determine its clarity and ease with which they can advise students.

The Departments of Art, Dance, Design, History of Art, and Theatre met to form the proposal, and the College has committed to monitoring its success and delivery.  The minor is designed with three distinct areas:  Foundation; Core, consisting of Basic Tools and Concepts and Issues and Techniques; and Electives. The program focuses on the “hands on” experience of exploring means of artistic delivery, developing skills and techniques, and integrating arts-focused approaches of video with discipline-specific projects.

We are sending the proposal to you so that you may send it through the appropriate channels. Please let me know if you have any questions about the proposal or the committee’s recommendations.

Sincerely,

Valarie Mockabee

Associate Professor, Department of Dance

Acting Assistant Dean, College of the Arts

cc: 

Amy Youngs, Assistant Professor, Department of Art

Richard Harned, Professor and Chair, ARTS Curriculum Committee

